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                                                                                                                                                               *  Video Link: https://youtu.be/6ac62F7DEt8 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating a series of suspicious 
incidents that began March 5

th 
at approximately 1:48 A.M. To date there have been two 

incidents reported to police. All of the incidents have occurred at 551 Breakers Avenue 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Fort Lauderdale Officers responded to the listed location in regards to an unknown 
male suspect entering the hotel room via the front door. Officers made contact with the 
manager requesting video footage in an attempt to identify the male suspect. While 
viewing the video footage it was discovered that previous to the burglary this male 
suspect was also observed on video in what appears to be a lewd and lascivious act.    
 

The suspect is described as a B/M, 25 to 30 years of age, approximately 6’ 0” in height 
and 170 pounds in weight.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding the identity of this suspect or 
details regarding any additional incidents involving this suspect to contact Detective 
George Brandner at 954-828-5509 or the Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477 
(TIPS).  
 
   

### 

https://youtu.be/6ac62F7DEt8

